
We will be travelling around the world this term!  To
begin with, we will read ‘Tad,’ by Benji Davies. Then
we will cover the life cycle of frogs using various
non-fiction texts. After that, we will read ‘The Snail
and the Whale,’ by Julia Donaldson.   There will be
lots of role-play this term and we will be developing
our creative writing by using different genres. We
will be making sure our sentences are complete and
have correct punctuation. We will be encouraging
the children to use a wider range of exciting
vocabulary and to choose their words for effect. 

We will be covering several units this term. We
will continue to count in 2s, 5s, and 10s as we
introduce multiplication and division. This will
lead us into finding a half and a quarter of shapes
and numbers.  After this, we will explore numbers
to 100. This will involve comparing and
partitioning numbers. Finally, we will focus on
positional language, money and time.  

In geography, we will be using language linked to maps to
describe the position of landmarks. We will make our own
maps of the school and include a key for the physical and
human geographical features.  In history, we will learn
about Christopher Columbus and Neil Armstrong. We will
compare their lives and discuss how they are similar.  

We will have a busy term! We will be learning
about the different animal groups and their
diets. We will identify some common animals
and describe their basic features.  We will
plant seeds and watch them grow, observing
the changes that occur. We will identify parts
of flowers and trees.  .

This term we will begin to take part in team
building games, including attack and defence. We
will also develop our coordination, balance and
agility. 

We will be continuing our singing skills, learning a
range of songs. We will be getting the musical
instruments out and exploring the musical
patterns we can make with them.    

We will be learning about the Pentecost story as
part of our Christianity topic. We will also look at
Jewish prayers and blessings this term. 

We will discuss how to keep
ourselves safe and what to
do in an emergency. Towards
the end of the term, we will
take part in transition
activities for next year. 

During the term, we will use
ScratchJr and GarageBand to
create our own repeating
sound patterns. 

Our focus artist will be
Monet. We will recreate one
of his paintings from the
famous ‘Water Lilies’
collection.  .


